
November 2, 2023 

BY WUTC WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

   Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

Re: Docket No. UT-220749 

Current Emergency and Non-emergency Contact List 

Accompanying this letter for filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission is an electronic copy of the Current Emergency and Non-emergency Contact List for 

Tenino Telephone Company, Kalama Telephone Company and TenKal Company. 

If you have any questions about the filing, please contact me at 360-264-2915. 

Sincerely, 

Rick Vitzthum 

Chief Financial Officer 

Enclosures 
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